
Friday 22nd September 2023

Avondale Visit, Holiday Tutorials and the Numeracy Co-requisite

Dear parents and caregivers,

This year our NCEA examinations will be held at Avondale Exam Centre. To familiarise our
students with the exam centre, we have organised a session with Avondale for our new
NCEA students and their parents on Saturday 14th October at 9am. This will be to show
students where the exam rooms are, familiarise them with the process on exam day and to
remind them of the examination rules. All students new to NCEA or new to the school are
welcome to attend with their parents.

Time: 9.00am
Date: Saturday 14th October
Location: Avondale College - we will assemble in front of reception

51 Victor St Avondale

Please complete this Google Form, if you and your child are planning on attending.

https://forms.gle/nbyMTNh34GrddcmM8

Holiday Tutorials:

Mr Ridler, Mrs Ray and Mrs Nola will be running optional holiday tutorials in the second week
of the holidays. Students are to sign in and out at the office.

Mrs Ray:
Monday 2nd October 10am-12pm Y12 Biology
Monday 2nd October 12pm-2pm Y13 Biology
Tuesday 3rd October 10am-12.30pm Y11 Science

Mrs Nola:
Mon 2nd and Tue 3rd October 10am - 2pm Y12 and Y13 English

Mr Rider:
Mon 2nd and Tue 3rd October 10am - 2pm Y12 and Y13 Chemistry and Y13 Calculus

Year 10s Numeracy Co-requisite
Mr Ridler will be setting some Education Perfect work for the Y10 students who are still
working towards the Numeracy Co-Requisite. Students will be able to access the work at
home. Please email Jason.Ridler@elim.school.nz if you have any questions regarding the
numeracy co-requisite.

Kind regards,
Julie Nola
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